
ERAU-NASA-NSF AEROSPACE
CYBERSECURITY WORKSHOP

STUDENT TRAVEL GRANTS

For more information, please contact:
Dr. Krishna Sampigethaya
Professor and Chair, Cyber Intelligence and Security,
NSF SFS Program PI for ERAU-Prescott
sampiger@erau.edu

The ERAU-NASA-NSF Aerospace Cybersecurity Workshop is a two-day event to advance
aviation and space cybersecurity. Students join stakeholders for panels and interactive activities,
networking opportunities, and a hands-in capture the flag competition with cash prizes! Learn
more here.

Embry-Riddle Prescott is accepting student travel
grant applications for its April 16-17, 2025 event.
Each travel grant is designed to partially cover travel
expenses such as airline tickets and hotel stays.
Grant amounts are as follows:

$500 for students within the state of Arizona
$1,000 for students outside of Arizona

In order to apply, students must be enrolled in a
U.S. institution. Preference is given to students who
are working on cybersecurity topics and can present
a cybersecurity research poster, show evidence of
financial need to attend the workshop, and commit to
participate in the capture-the-flag competition.

Interested students should submit their application
by Monday, March 17, 2025. Applications should
consist of a single PDF file that includes:

A resume.
A statement from the student indicating their
interests in aerospace cybersecurity, as well as
how they expect to benefit from attending the
workshop.
A letter of recommendation from the student’s
advisor with a justification of the student’s
financial need.

Apply now!
*This grant opportunity is subject to funding availability.

https://prescott.erau.edu/avcysecworkshop
https://prescott.erau.edu/avcysecworkshop
https://prescott.erau.edu/college-business-security-intelligence/department-of-cyber-intelligence-and-security/erau-nasa-nsf-aviation-cyber-security-workshop/student-travel-grant

